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Monday 11th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are sharing the information of important dates before the end of term. 
 
Wednesday 13th December – School Christmas Lunch 

 
Children are encouraged to wear their Christmas jumpers for this festive event.  If your child would like to order a Christmas 
lunch please send in £2.30 for the dinner or pay using ParentPay. 
 
Friday 15th December AM – Carol Service 

 
Our Carol Service for secondary pupils will be held at St Andrews Church, Barming.  All pupils will be walking to and from the 
church. 
 
Monday 18th December PM – Christmas Parties 

 
Classes will be having Christmas Parties and a visit from Father Christmas for the younger children.  More information will 
follow. 
 
Tuesday 19th December – Secrets Room  

 
We will be opening our Secrets Room where children may bring in money for them to select a present, have it gift wrapped 
and labelled.  Presents will be £1 each and pupils are allowed to spend a maximum of £5.00 for 5 gifts. 
 
This is also the last day of term and pupils can wear their Christmas jumpers once again. 
 
SEND Consultation 

 
Please be aware the Local Authority have put together a Consultation regarding changes to SEND in Kent.  Please read and 
forward your views to the Local Authority by 24th January 2024. 

https://letstalk.kent.gov.uk/locality-model-for-special-educational-needs-inclusion 
 
Christmas Fair 

 
Thank you so very much for your most generous donations at our fair last week.  We are very pleased to say the fair made an 
incredible £3,358.58.  We hope you enjoyed the evening.  This money will be put towards our ongoing Secondary Playground 
project. 
 
We welcome everyone back in the new year on Thursday 4th January 2024. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 

https://letstalk.kent.gov.uk/locality-model-for-special-educational-needs-inclusion

